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Carey Certo

From: Gabriella Dillard <agedillard@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 3:35 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Thoughtless Location !! Re Camas Station.  

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect 
the email for ITD review. 
 
 
Thoughtless location for the proposed Camas station commercial development ! 
Have you actually been to this street corner ? This location in not a main road and would greatly increase traffic on a 
small/narrow road that pass 3 schools!!! In addition, it is DIRECTLY across the street from Prune Hill elementary. 
I would welcome a convenience in the area, how about along Brady Rd /Pacific Rim  where there is  LOT of space and 
available undeveloped land and / a main road with other commercial businesses and it leads to other areas - please 
consider this !! 
I cannot imagine anyone thinking this is a good location other than maybe the current owners of that location who were 
put in a tough position previously by developers ( the retirement home ..) Best of luck ! 
Gabriella Dillard 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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